
SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING 

December 6, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by John Callahan 

 

Members Present:  John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Sue Psaledakis, Catherine Irzyk, Vincent Hollins 

and Fanny Littmarck. 

 

Sue P made a motion to accept the minutes and Catherine Irzyk 2
nd

 the motion.  Minutes accepted 

 

Master Plan update, according to Sue the homework was on answering questions relating to Cultural and 

Historic happenings in town. 

 

Paul talked about how the Cemetary Commission should be at the next meeting with the engineer Eric to 

discuss how BSC Group could help with the Cemetary reconstruction. 

 

John talked about the seminar he attended about trails and how to approach DRLT to see if they would like to 

join forces to mark and maintain trails. 

 

In previous years we borrowed the NMCOG’s GPS and John in their office generated the maps after we 

retrieved the data. 

 

Do we want to check with Tracey or NMCOG to see if we can use their equipment and who can transfer the 

data onto maps, and maintenance of the trails? 

 

Sue suggested a class taught in morning regarding trails and work on trails in the afternoon. 

 

John will see when Tracey can attend a Safe Pathways meeting to suggest our committee take over the 

Complete Streets Initiative in January 2018. 

 

Maybe invite DRLT and Conservation to our February 2018 meeting. 

 

John will get names of people for talks at the Trustees of the Reservation. 

 

Dianna to contact NMCOG to see who would oversee deciphering data onto maps. 

 

Sue made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Catherine 2
nd

 the motion the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM 

 

Our next meeting will tentatively be Thursday January 18, 2018 at 7:00 PM 

 

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary 


